
St. Brigid of Kildare
RaiseRight Program

✰✩✯ Buy Gift Cards ⇨ Save money on your child’s tuition!✯✩✰

What is RaiseRight? (Formerly ShopwithScrip)

Earn credit towards your child’s 2025-2026 tuition by buying electronic or physical gift cards from RaiseRight to
pay for your everyday shopping and spending year-round including groceries, dining out, home improvement,
and everything in between. NEW: You can now earn credit by shopping online through the RaiseRight website
(https://www.raiseright.com/how-it-works/shop-online) even without purchasing gift cards. There is also a
browser extension available for Google Chrome or Microsoft Edge (https://www.raiseright.com/m/extension)
that will alert you if you could be earning via gift cards or via shopping through the RaiseRight website.

How it Works:
● Use the RaiseRight website or app to order gift cards at face value from 1000+ brands

○ Pick from eGift cards and physical gift cards
■ eGift cards are available within minutes
■ Physical gift cards are only ordered once a month

● Deadline is midnight the 1st for delivery in 1-2 weeks (typically 1 week)
● Pay via a linked bank account

○ $0.29 fee on each transaction
● Earn from 1-to-20% on every gift card you buy

○ One hundred percent (100%) of your RaiseRight earnings is credited to your family’s Saint
Brigid account for the following year’s tuition (2025-2026). St. Brigid does not receive any
percentage of the earnings from the RaiseRight program.

Many retailers offer a mobile option, making the need for physical cards unnecessary and the ability to make
money towards tuition super easy! Just download the RaiseRight app and tuition credit is always at your
fingertips! (The app is available via the App Store or Google Play.)

Who can use RaiseRight?
Parents/guardians of current St Brigid students who will still be enrolled at St Brigid for the 2025-2026 school
year may use this program. Each St Brigid family may only have one account. All earnings from April 1, 2024,
to March 31, 2025 will be deducted from your 2025-26 tuition.

*and many more

https://www.raiseright.com/how-it-works/shop-online
https://www.raiseright.com/m/extension


THREE different ways to make RaiseRight work for your family
1. You can place monthly orders for traditional one-time use physical gift cards for your favorite retailers.

a. Great for gifts!
2. You can order reloadable cards to which additional money can be electronically added at any time.

a. Great for gas cards or routine purchases
3. You can purchase electronic gift cards 24 hours a day, seven days a week.

a. Great for online shopping or you can even order while you’re waiting in line at a store!

One-Time Use Physical Cards Reloadable Cards Electronic Cards
● Orders must be placed by

midnight on the 1st of the
month.

● Families will be emailed/
texted their pick-up options
(delivery within 1-2weeks)

● Some physical gift cards
purchased through RaiseRight
can be reloaded

● Some reload orders are
processed immediately

● Overnight reload orders
placed by 3pm EST are
processed overnight and will
have money available the
following morning

● Orders can be placed at any
time

● Delivered electronically within
minutes

● Can be used electronically via
RaiseRight app or printed
from the website

● Can be used in store or
online

How to sign up

1) Before creating your account, please contact your RaiseRight Chair for a special enrollment code. During
the sign-up process you will need to link yourself as a member of Saint Brigid School with this code.

(a) In the email include your name, as well as the name and grade of your student(s) and send
to your RaiseRight Chair:

Mary Kate Wing - wingmkt@gmail.com 310-560-4807
(b) The program is limited to parents and guardians of current students. Each family may only

have one account (ie. Grandparents/other family or friends may not have their own account,
but you may decide how you let them access your family account)

2) Log onto www.RaiseRight.com and Sign Up.

3) After entering St. Brigid’s code, you will be prompted to select
a username and password.

a) You will then be asked to enter information such as your
name, address, phone number, students name and grade (if you
have multiple children, you can just enter one), email address,
and security questions.
4) You will then be required to link a bank account.

a) This is the only way to pay for your order. Your payment
will be electronically deducted from your checking account (with a
$0.29 fee per transaction). We do not accept checks as payment.

b) You can instantly link your bank account if you have online
accounts set up, or you can manually link an account (which will
take 1-2 business days).

c) For extra security, you can set up a 2-step authorization to
a phone.

mailto:wingmkt@gmail.com
https://www.raiseright.com/


Frequently Asked Questions

When must orders be placed?
All physical gift card orders must be completed on www.RaiseRight.com or the mobile app by midnight on
the first of the month. Any orders placed after that time will fall into the next month’s order.

RaiseRight Electronic gift cards and reloadable orders may be placed at any time and will be available in your
virtual wallet. Download the RaiseRight app to take full advantage of the program!

How do I receive my cards?
Families will be notified of their pick up options once the RaiseRight Chair receives the gift cards. Pick up dates
are typically within one week of the order deadline. Please be aware that COVID has delayed delivery times
and as a result delivery dates cannot be guaranteed. RaiseRight electronic gift cards are delivered immediately
after you place your order via e-mail. Reloadable gift cards (that are already in your possession) will be loaded
overnight if the order is placed by 3 p.m. EST.

How do I pay?
Pay by linking your bank account to your RAISERIGHT account. There is a $0.29 with each transaction.

How do I get my tuition credits?
100% of the credits you earn will be applied towards your 2025-2026 tuition. Tuition credit will be applied once
a year. The order period is from April 1, 2024, to March 31, 2025. Your RAISERIGHT credit will appear on your
2025-26 tuition statement.

How can I track my credit balance?
You can track your account at www.RaiseRight.com using the “my account” dashboard.

What happens if I order the wrong cards?
A 25% restocking fee will be charged on returned items. Please contact the RaiseRight Chair.

What happens if the wrong cards are in my envelope?
If you did not order the cards you received, immediately contact the RaiseRight Chair to resolve the issue.

Can I participate in RaiseRight if my child is in eighth grade?
No. You will need to begin participating in the RaiseRight program at either Bishop Watterson or St. Charles
high schools beginning in April of your child’s 7th grade school year.

What happens if we leave Saint Brigid School for another school?
Any rebates earned will be donated to the St. Brigid Home and School Association.

What if I am still not sure how to make RaiseRight work best for my family?
Please contact Mary Kate Wing, your St. Brigid RaiseRight Chair. I am happy to get you signed up and answer
any questions you might have.

If your payment is returned or rejected for any reason, we will either CANCEL your order, or we will CHARGE
YOU for the face value of your order, PLUS A BANK CHARGE OF $30.00.

HOME & SCHOOL RAISERIGHT CHAIR
Mary Kate Wing • (310) 560-4807 • wingmkt@gmail.com
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https://www.raiseright.com/

